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National Volunteer
Appreciation Week

On May 25th 2022 the Town of Thorsby will
be hosting a Volunteer Appreciation Picnic in

Taylor Park. We would like to reach out in
order to get any volunteers registered that

would like to attend.

For more information you can contact:
Jesse Carleton

jcarleton@thorsby.ca
780-789-3935 ext.27

8:30am - 4:30pm Mon-Fri



The Volunteer Picnic will take place on May 25th starting at
6:00pm and ending at 8:00pm in Taylor Park here in

Thorsby.
 

We will be providing smokies and soda/juice/water free of
charge to all registered volunteers with a $5 cash only charge

for any guests ages 13 and up that covers their food and
drink. Children 12 and under will also receive their food free
of charge. 100% of proceeds made will return back into the

fund for next years Volunteer Appreciation event.
 

There will be a fire pit, a BBQ for the smokies, music, and
other entertainment subject to change. We encourage all

attendees to bring their own lawn chairs.
 

All registered volunteers will receive a ticket upon entering
the event that will put them in a drawing for door prizes that

will be handed out throughout the evening. Guests and
volunteers will receive stamps on their hand to confirm their

attendance.

Information Regarding the
Event



Volunteer Registration Form

First Name: Last Name:

Group/Organization/Other:

Will You Be Bringing Family?
If You Have Allergies, Please

Inform Us Below:

If you would like more forms there will be more
available for pickup at the Thorsby Town Office

or supplied via email.
jcarleton@thorsby.ca


